
Request Letter for Supersede of Exhibits  
Dated this 2008/10/27  

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION  
Authorization and Evaluation Division  
7435 Oaklamd Mills Road  
Columbia, MD 21046  
U.S.A.  

Dear Sir,  

We just have NM8OPB granted, but unfortunately HTC Corporation is not satisfied 

with the label exhibit uploaded due to the external mechanical appearance shown 

on page 1, right hand side of label information. We may need your help to remove 

this exhibit from the database. Please advice when you are done and sorry for the 

trouble due to client’s request.  

If there are any questions, please contact me via the e-mail: 

Alan.Lane@phoenix-testlab.de 

Sincerely yours,  

 
Alan Lane Phoenix Test Lab, Germany  


